
File No. 22-0390 
 
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE REPORT relative to an Ordinance prohibiting the unlawful possession of 
catalytic converters, similar to those approved by the Cities of Lake Forest, Desert Hot Springs, Mission 
Viejo, Irvine and others. 
 
Recommendation for Council action, pursuant to Motion (Rodriguez for Lee – O’Farrell – Krekorian): 
 
REQUEST the City Attorney to prepare and present a draft Ordinance prohibiting the unlawful 
possession of catalytic converters, similar to those approved by the Cities of Lake Forest, Desert Hot 
Springs, Mission Viejo, Irvine and others. 
 
Fiscal Impact Statement: Neither the City Administrative Officer nor the Chief Legislative Analyst has 
completed a financial analysis of this report. 
 
Community Impact Statement:  Yes 
 
For: Westside Neighborhood Council 
 
SUMMARY 
 
At the meeting held on May 4, 2022, your Public Safety Committee considered a Motion (Lee – O’Farrell 
- Krekorian) relative to an Ordinance prohibiting the unlawful possession of catalytic converters, similar to 
those approved by the Cities of Lake Forest, Desert Hot Springs, Mission Viejo, Irvine and others. 
 
After an opportunity for public comment was held, the Committee moved to approve the recommendation 
contained in the Motion, as detailed above. This matter is now forwarded to the Council for its 
consideration. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
MEMBER  VOTE 
RODRIGUEZ:  YES 
LEE:  ABSENT 
BUSCAINO: YES 
HARRIS-DAWSON: YES 
KORETZ:  ABSENT 
 
LV 5/4/22 
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